
Worship Volunteers 

 April 20  

Greeter: Heidi Mathis* 

Lay Welcomer: Gary Mathis* 

Lay Readers: Rhett Bush* 

 Caitlin Daley** 

Media: Jeff Knox, Jo Hood* 
 Jo Hood, Nancy Pace** 

Nursery: Debbie Lizzi* 

 Elizabeth Lawson** 

Ushers: Ophelia Brewer** 

   Linda Galloway** 

         April 27 

Greeter: Becky Noblitt* 

Lay Welcomer: Jeff Fogle* 

Lay Readers: Mike Cauble* 

 Marilyn Haislip** 

Media: Jeff Knox, Jo Hood* 
 Jo Hood, Nancy Pace** 

Nursery: Joan Buffington* 

 Felix Hood** 

Ushers: Ophelia Brewer** 

   Linda Galloway** 

* Contemporary Service — ** Traditional Service   
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Announcements   

• The flowers in the sanctuary are in memory of Mary Bolen Jones. “This month marks seven 
years since we lost our beloved wife, mom, mimi, and friend. You are missed beyond words 
and loved beyond measure. We Love You More, Ned, Will, Sam, Sydney, Averi, Richard, 
Amy, Mary Caroline and Lauren.” 

• Thank you to the Mathis, Kerr, Johnston, and Hoxit families as well as our beloved Marion 
Hampton for spreading mulch this week. Also, thank you to the Curiosity Shoppe for providing 
the mulch. 

• Graduate Recognition Sunday, April 27. We will be having a church-wide reception during 
the Sunday School hour that day to celebrate our graduates. 

• Church Wide Yard Sale Saturday, May 17. Gently used items to be donated can be brought 
to the Craft Room beside the Curiosity Shoppe. (no clothes or books, please). Details about 
how to help with the sale will be announced soon. 

• Help out with worship! For both the 8:45 and 11:00 worship services, our worship teams  
are looking for assistants in the Audio/Video Booth in the balcony. No musical ability or  
experience is necessary, you can learn everything you need. You can do it! Contact Pastor 
Michael or the Church Office to find out how to get started. 

• Ingles gift cards will not be sold today. Cards will be available in the church office during  
regular business hours. 
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